
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class Teacher.  

Kind regards The Nursery Team 

The Hoot 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 

 

       

Our Book of The Week:   

‘The Rainbow Fish’ by Marcus Pfister 

Words of the week: beautiful, scale, ocean, sparkly 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events and trips: 

School reopens: Monday 18th April 

EYFS workshop around English as an 

additional language support:  Wednesday 

4th May in the main hall. 

Stay & Play: Friday 27th May 2.00pm – 

3.15pm 

Parents Evening: 

Miss Glendon & Miss Tracanna: Tuesday 26th 

May 

Mrs Lavin & Mrs Simpson: Wednesday 27th 

May 

Polling Day: Thursday 5th May & Thursday   

23rd June  

Bank Holiday: Monday 2nd May 

 

 

 

 

Reminders:  

Reading Books – Please ensure your child’s 

book bag is in school on book changing day to 

ensure they receive a new book once a week. If 

you are still unsure which day this is, please 

speak to your child’s keyworker.   

Polling Day – Nursery will be shut on Thursday 

5th May and Thursday 23rd June due to the 

nursery building being in use for voting.  

Drop off arrangements – As per the new 

morning arrangements please ensure your child 

is in school by 8.55am in order for all gates to 

be locked. It is essential that all parents vacate 

the premises by 9am.  

As you know our topic after the holidays will be 

‘Water’. If you have any suitable story books 

around this theme or any activities linked to the 

theme that you would like to share, please 

speak to your child’s keyworker.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task:  

Our topic after the holidays will be ‘Water’. Where do you see water and what do you use it for? Take 

photos, make a list or draw some pictures of water in our environment. 
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